
Miami Valley Fire/EMS Alliance 
Executive Director Position Description 

 
The Miami Valley Fire/EMS Alliance is searching for a new Executive Director.  The candidate should 
have a strong interest in developing progressive programs and initiatives as outlined in the FY 2019-23 
Strategic Plan. The candidate should be action orientated, have strong business acumen, use time 
wisely, and is comfortable with high level management. The candidate should demonstrate innovation 
skills to bring new programs and initiatives to the completion.  The candidate should be politically savvy 
and have strong speaking and presentation skills.  Hours, salary, and benefits are negotiable.  
 
Resumes and cover letter should be emailed to Valerie Tate at vtate@mvfea.com  or mailed to the 
Miami Valley Fire/EMS Alliance, 444 W. Third St., Suite 20-231, Dayton, OH 45402 by the close of 
business on December 31, 2018.   www.mvfea.com 
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